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Wetlands north of Golden Valley Rd have been 
excavated to enhance stormwater storage 
collected from adjacent streets.  Wetlands 
south of Golden Valley Rd to Plymouth Ave 
are mostly connected with Bassett Creek and 
its backwaters, though some wetlands are 
isolated ditches associated with construction of 
the BNSF freight rail trackage. 

Wetlands south of Plymouth Ave to Highway 
55 are mostly connected with Bassett Creek 
and its backwaters, though some wetlands are 
isolated ditches associated with construction of 
the BNSF freight rail trackage. 

Floodplain impacts are generally attributable to the reconstruction of the freight rail 
alignment in the western half of the corridor and are concentrated around Plymouth 
Avenue station and extending south to Olson Memorial Highway.  This proposed floodplain 
mitigation site would create the necessary flood storage to offset floodplain impacts. 




